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PEDAL FOR THE PLANET
LINK UP WITH A US STUDENT

Since our last report when Jason and Steve arrived in Miami after
pedalling across the Atlantic, they have now both arrived in San
Francisco. Steve travelling on Roller Blades and Jason on his
bike, a distance of 4300 miles!. On route they visited over thirty
schools giving presentations about their adventure and describing
life back here in the United Kingdom. Some of you may recall
that Wembley High was one of the first schools they visited
before leaving and:that a number of Wembley High students
attended the launch by the Duke of Gloucester of their boat in St.
Catherine’s Dock.

The Schools they visited in the United States have asked if there
are any students who would like to link up with students over
there. If anyone at Wembley High is interested in corresponding
with an American student please telephone 0171 329 1711 and
ask for ‘Pedal The Planet’. Students in the US are waiting!



